Working visit of the Deputy Prime
Minister for Reintegration to the
Dubasari district

On June 12, 2025, Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian conducted a
working visit to the Dubasari district. During the visit, the Deputy Prime Minister held a
series of meetings with citizens and representatives of the local public administration,
including the leadership of the Dubasari district.

Discussions with the citizens and the administration of the commune Corjova focused
on a wide range of topics, including the proper functioning of public services, the need
to modernize local infrastructure, equitable access to resources and services, and the
social and economic difficulties faced by the authorities and residents of this locality.

A central theme of the discussions was the key role of the local public administration in
promoting community development projects. The Deputy Prime Minister called for
strengthening the partnership between the central and local administrations,
emphasizing that only through joint and coordinated efforts can we move forward
toward achieving the proposed goals for the benefit of the citizens.

The program included a visit to the Placement Center for the Elderly in Corjova
commune. The Deputy Prime Minister visited three educational institutions in the
district: the ,,Mihai Eminescu” Theoretical Lyceum in Corjova commune, the ,Vlad
lovita” Theoretical Lyceum in Cocieri commune, and the , Stefan cel Mare” Gymnasium
in Molovata commune. Oleg Serebrian held discussions with the management of these
institutions about projects financed under the ongoing Programme of Activities for the
Reintegration of the Country.




